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 WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 



 

Covid-19 Protocols 

All students and staff resuming for Term 1 of the 

2020/2021 Academic Session are expected to adhere 

fully to all covid-19 prevention protocols.  

To this end parents should endeavour to provide their 

wards with face masks and pocket sized hand sanitiz-

ers for use where hand wash stations are not readily 

accessible. (Please note that the use of face mask in 

school is compulsory for all students) 

We also understand the difficulty of wearing face-

masks for extended periods of time and so we 

request that parents provide face shields to be 

used, while maintaining social distancing, in 

class. 

ITEMS NEED-

ED FOR 

TERM 1. 

 

Year 7 

§ Sewing kits 
§ Colourful Maga-

zine 
§ Colourful beads 
§ Mathematical sets 
§ Recorder for Mu-

sic class 
 

Year 8 

§ Sewing kits 
§ Mathematical sets 
 

Year 9 

§ Mathematical sets 
§ Simple calculator 
 

Year 10 

§ Mathematical sets 
§ Scientific calculator 
§ 3 extra jotters 
§ Digital Cameral 

(Photography) 
§ Clutch pencils 
§ Set squares 
 

Year 11 

§ Mathematical sets 
§ Scientific calculator 
§ Digital Cameral 

(Photography) 
§ Clutch pencils 

(TD) 
§ Set squares   (TD) 
§ 3 extra jotters 
 

Year 12 

§ Digital Cameral 
(Photography) 

Daily Resumption  

Monday ð Friday 

7:30 am.  

A grace of 15 

minutes will however 

be added due to 

unforeseen circumstances 

which may 

arise. Therefore, the 

school gate will be shut at 

exactly 7:45am. We 

are therefore counting on 

you parents to help in 

achieving this goal during 

their time with us. 

Closing Hour 

MondayðThursdays:  

4:00pm 

Fridays ð 3:00pm  

 

CONTRABAND POLICY 

One major source of  
indiscipline in the 

school is the posses-
sion of  contraband. 

Parents are advised not 
to indulge their chil-
dren in such items la-
belled òcontrabandó. 
It should be appreciat-
ed that discipline and 
academic excellence 
are two sides of  the 

same coin. 

Dear Parents,  

As we approach a new session, we would like to thank 

all the parents who have been with us from inception. 

Without you, we would not be where we are today. 

And to those who are just joining us, we say ôWelcome 

on board!õ Thank you for choosing Doveland High 

School.  

As the new session/term begin, be rest assured that 

your child/ward is in safe hands. We have lined up 

many academic and extra-curricula activities for our 

students. This means that, while we will be studying, 

there will also be a lot of fun ties to complement our 

learning process.  

We urged you to go through this newsletter as it has 

vital information for your attention. 

Thank you for your support and remember that at 

Doveland High School, we operate an Open Door 

policy. Our offices would be wide open for your con-

tributions and suggestions. 

Thank you. 

Shola Kareem 

Principal 

We are on 

LinkedIn, 

Facebook,  

Instagram and Twitter!!! 
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Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you of International Award for Young People Nigeria (also known as Duke of Ed-

inburgh International Award) - a programme which challenges young people aged 13-24 to dream 

big, celebrate their achievements and make a difference in their world. Categorized into sections - 

skills, physical recreation, voluntary service and adventurous journey - participants experience this 

award at Bronze, Silver and Gold levels. This creates opportunities for young people to develop skills, 

get physically active and experience adventure. Needless to say that the Award can play a critical role 

in their development outside the classroom. In the same vein, it allows young people's achievements 

to be consistently recognized worldwide, giving them unique international accreditation of their expe-

riences. Young people who take part in the Award become more confident and resilient, and develop 

skills in areas such as communication, problem solving and leadership which in turn impacts on their 

communities.  

 

So far, DHS has been able to produce 19 holders of the Bronze award who have proceeded to the 

Silver Level in their respective institutions. Also, seven staff have been trained and certified as Award 

Leaders. 

 

In this light, students (13+) are encouraged to register for the programme. Interested partici-

pants will be required to pay the sum of N100,000 for all activities including the adventurous 

journey. Payment should be made into the school account and proof of payment sent to the 

account email address: accounts@dovelandschool.sch.ng 

For more information, please contact the Admin. Thank you for your continuous support in making 

our learners explore. 

 

Olumide Omotoye ( Mr.) 

Head of Operations 

Doveland International Schools 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH!  

INTERNATIONAL AWARD FOR YOUNG PEOPLE IN NIGERIA 

 PICK UP CARD 

New parents whose child/children will be picked up by them or a guardian at the end 

of each school day should kindly send in their passport photograph and that of the 

guardian or a third party who will/might be picking their child/children in their ab-

sence.   

These passports photography should be sent to the Administrative Secretary, Mrs. 

Adasi on or before Monday, September 13th ,2021. 

Thank you. 
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FEE PAYMENT 

Returning parents 

are advised to 

check their child/

wardôs fee on the 

portal  

dove-

land.eschoolng.net 

The account office 

is open for fee pay-

ment. 

MondayðFriday 

9:00amð3:00pm 

ADMISSIONS FORMS 

Parents who are yet to 

get the admission 

forms should visit the 

Administrative office 

and get theirs.  

Parents who have re-

ceived and are yet to 

submit are advised to 

do so on or before re-

sumption.  

These forms are very 

vital as it avails us the 

opportunity to know 

your child/wardõs histo-

ry. 

NAME TAG 

To avoid loss of items, 

we advise parents to 

tag their child/wardôs 

school items ranging 

from uniforms, water 

bottles, school bags 

etc. 

Important Dates in Term 1 

Ý Saturday, 11 September 2021. Orientation Pro-
gramme for new parents and their wards. 

Ý Saturday, 11 September 2021.  New students re-
sume into the hostel after their orientation 

Ý Sunday, 12 September 2021. All old boarding stu-
dents resume into the hostel 

Ý Monday, 13 September 2021. Day students re-
sumes / 2021/22 Academic session officially com-
mences 

Ý Monday, 13 ï Friday 17, September 2021 (Baseline 
Test) 

Ý Thursday, September 16, 2021 Election of Class 
Council Representatives  

Ý Thursday, 30 September 2021 Independence Day 

celebration 

Ý Friday, October 1st,  2021. Boarders Visiting Day 

Ý Wednesday, 6 October 2021. October/November 
2021 IGCSE commences 

Ý Wednesday, 6 October 2021. Parent Teachers Fo-
rum (Year 9) 

Ý Thursday, 7 October 2021. Parent Teachers Forum 
(Year 8) 

Ý Friday, 8 October 2021. Parent Teachers Forum 
(Year 7) 

Ý Thursday, 14 October 2021. Parent Teachers Forum 
(Year 10) 

Ý Friday, 15 October 2021. Parent Teachers Forum 
(Year 11) 

Ý Wednesday, 20 October ï Friday, 22 October, 2021. 
Term 1 Mid-Term Tests 

Ý Monday, 25 October ï Friday 29,  October, 2021
 Mid-Term Break 

Ý Thursday, 4 November, 2021. University Fair 

Ý Monday, 8  & 15  November, 2021. Prefectship Man-
ifesto 

Ý Friday, 19 November, 2021. Prefectship Elections 

Ý Thursday, 18 November, 2021. October/November 
2021 IGCSE ends 

Ý Monday, 22 November 2021. Year 12 Internship 
Programme commences 

Ý Monday, 29 November ð 7 December 2021. Term 1 
Examinations 

Ý Friday, 10 December, 2021. Students vacate for 
Term 1 Break 

Ý Friday, 10 December, 2021. Year 12 Internship Pro-
gramme ends 

Ý Saturday, 11 December, 2021. Christmas Carol 

Ý Wednesday, 15 December 2021 Year 12 students 
submit their internship report to the school 

BOARDING STUDENTS  

The boarding experience 

amongst other things is 

meant to teach our children 

to adapt to a structured en-

vironment and adhere to 

rules and regulations. This 

will be a very important skill 

in their adult life.  

We are therefore counting 

on parents to help in achiev-

ing this goal during their 

time with us.  

We expect all our children to 

return to school at the stipu-

lated day and time after eve-

ry holiday.  

We are depending on our 

parents as usual to be coop-

erative in this matter. Once 

again, welcome back. 

ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL/

SIGN OUT POLICY  

We appreciate notifications in 

writing from parents where a 

student will be absent from 

school. Parents requesting to 

sign out boarders for medical 

appointment must include a 

copy of the appointment letter.  

Any student who leaves the 

hostel on health ground must 

come in with doctorõs report. 

Without this, the student may 

not be admitted back into the 

hostel. 

Thank you for your unending 

cooperation. 
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School Uniform 

Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday 

Sky blue shirts and 

trousers/skirts 

Tuesday and Thurs-

day 

White shirts and trou-

sers/skirts 

Blazers are only worn 

on Monday or on 

special request 

 

dents from bringing snacks to be eat-

en on the bus. 

In addition, please note that all stu-

dents on the bus service are man-

dated to adhere strictly to the wear-

ing of face masks while on the bus.  

We ask that you speak to your wards 

about this. 

The bus service of the school will 

start on the first day of resumption 

with drop- off of students.  

By this, all parents who subscribe to this 

service are expected to bring their 

wards to school on the first day of Term 

1.  

Subscription to the bus service is on 

a first come; first serve basis. Also, 

parents are encouraged to prepare their 

wards early. We also discourage stu-

§ Calisthenics Team 

§ Book Club 

§ Glee Club 

Senior School 

§ Leadership Club 

§ Debate Club 

§ Games Club 

§ Press Club 

§ Mathematics Club 

§ Fashion  Club 

§ JETS Club 

Each student is ex-
pected to participate 
in one club for the 
term. Parents are en-
couraged to guide 
their wards in their 
choice of club activity. 

Club activities will 
resume in Term 2. 
The available clubs 
for the term are: 

Junior School 

§ Arts Club 

§ Homemakers 
Club 

§ Orchestra Team 

§ Drama Team 

§ Coding 
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CLUB ACTIVITIES  

Bus Service 

GROOMING  

Bullying  
1. All students are expected to adhere fully to the 

minimum requirements of the school on dressing 

and grooming. Overtly slim fitted trousers and 

glossy shoes will not be accepted in Term 2. 

2. For our Muslim female students, head covers 

MUST  be the same shade as the uniform skirt/

blazer. Hijab is not allowed. 

3. For sport; only white socks and white sports 

shoes are permitted for use with the sportswear 

of the school. The sportswear should not be worn 

from home but packed into a separate bag with 

appropriate footwear. 

4. All male students with styled haircuts (kept 

during the Christmas holidays) should endeavour 

to have same corrected as required by the school.   

We frown at bullying 

in all its forms and 

every effort is put in-

to ensuring that 

Doveland high school 

is a bully-free school. 

Subtle bullying by stu-

dents, howbeit not so 

easy to spot, is be-

coming a concern.  

All forms of subtle 

bullying and emo-

tional abuse includ-

ing manipulative be-

haviour, subjecting 

other students to 

criticism or mockery 

for the way their 

body is or the size 

of clothes or uni-

forms, exclusion of 

peers from group 

activities on pur-

pose and so on are 

unacceptable and 

will be dealt with, 

whenever they are 

perceived or estab-

lished to occur, with 

the seriousness they 

deserve. 

We also ask that you, 

our dear parents, as-

sist the school with 

building self-

confidence in our stu-

dents and admonish 

them against imbibing 

such negative behav-

ioural trends. 



 

APPLAUDING HARDWORK AND COMMITMENT TO STUDIES 

 

PARENTSõ 

CHANGE OF 

ADDRESS 

Parents are asked to 

notify the school in 

writing of  any change 

of  address, email or 

telephone numbers 

(work, home, Mobile). 

This can  be done via 

text message to  

09057575712,  

or email to: 

dovelandhighschool@

gmail.com 

highschool@doveland

school.com 

 

Book Lockers 

Parents are kindly 
advised to provide their 
wards with padlocks and 

key holders to enable 
them secure their 

lockers. 

We say a big congratulation to the following students who had 

excellent results in the International General Certificate Second-

ary  Examinations (IGCSE) which took place in May 2021.    

Thank you for raising the flag of Doveland High School!! 
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Mathematics   A*      Chemistry   A* 

English            A*       ICT            B 

Physics           A* 

Mathematics   A*     Chemistry  A* 

English            A        Biology    A 

Physics           A* 

Mathematics   A        Chemistry A* 

English           A*        Biology    B 

Physics          A 

Mathematics   B      Chemistry  A* 

English          A         Biology     A* 

Physics         A* 

 ABUE JERRY 

OLUDARE OREOLUWA 

OLUSAN SUSAN 

AFOLABI DEBORAH 



 

Business Name 

 K Mv z¢·Z8 Efv µ88Wz ʵ ̪ ʶ `f 8¶¢8`zMf`  

 ˜ ¢¢ -K_8`¢z˝ ZZfµ82ː 

ISSUES OFFICE TELEPHONE  

General Issues Principal 08152844008 

08038200940 -

(WhatsApp only) 

Academic  

Issues 

Vice  

Principal  

08153233722 

 

Admission and 

general enquiries 

Administra-

tive Office  

09057575712              

09-2920932 

School Fees and 

other Payments 

Accounts  

Department 

07054056631 

COMMUNICATION  

! ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ŦƻǊ 

ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛǎ ōǳƛƭǘ ǿƘŜƴ 

ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƻǊƪ 

ƘŀƴŘ ƛƴ ƘŀƴŘΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ǿƘȅ ǿŜ 

ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴŜǎ 

ƻŦ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƻǇŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ 

ǳǎΦ  

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƪŜŜƴ ǘƻ ƭƛǎǘŜƴ 

ǘƻ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ŦƛƴŘ ǿŀȅǎ ƛƴ 

ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ȅƻǳǊ 

ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ǎƻŎƛŀƭƭȅΣ ŜƳƻπ

ǘƛƻƴŀƭƭȅΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊǿƛǎŜΦ  
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